
 

6 June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Masterclasses and Study Hall 

 

As we near the end of another busy year at Park, we reflect on the 

progress we have made throughout the GCSE subjects.  This final half term 

is an exciting one for Year 10, with mock fortnight, work experience and 

college taster days.  

 

Last half term, we introduced study hall and specific subject masterclasses 

this year, which allowed your child to focus on the necessary skills and 

knowledge needed for the English Literature exams.   As these are now 

over, we look at other subjects providing weekly masterclasses to further 

prepare for Year 11. 

 

Please see the timetable for the masterclasses which will begin the week 

commencing 10 June: 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

15.00–15.30 Science 

 

Maths English RE 

15.30-16.00 

History 

Comp Science 

Photography 

Geography 

Psychology 

Art 

Technology 

Spanish 

Perf. Arts Study 

Hall 

16.00-17.00 Study Hall Study Hall Study Hall 
 

Alongside the masterclasses, your child can stay later in study hall, if they 

should wish.  This is a quiet space for them to continue their studies and to 

gain support from teachers if they should need it.  

 

Refreshments will be provided for those who choose to attend these 

masterclasses. 

 

The promotion of good habits and routines early in the GCSE journey will 

ensure your child has the skills to not only succeed at the end of Year 11 

but use these skills in their future learning.  

 

Please encourage your child to attend the masterclasses and encourage 

them to see their tutor or class teacher if they need further support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Lucy Conner 

Assistant Headteacher 


